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Dearing, Connie M.

From: Bell, LaTonya J.
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:56 PM
To: Brown, Jeffrey E; Dearing, Connie M.
Cc: Thieneman, Cindy L
Subject: RE: D14's CIF120220PW14A Request

Jeff, thank you! 
 
Connie, please include this email in the scanned and hard copy CIF120220PW14A packets. Thanks. 
 
 

From: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:48 PM 
To: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> 
Cc: Thieneman, Cindy L <Cindy.Thieneman@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: RE: D14's CIF120220PW14A Request 
 
Yes, it is for a public purpose because the pipes under the driveways convey the public water from the roadway and we 
can’t replace the pipe without disturbing the driveway.  By State statute, property owners are responsible for the 
driveway but we are responsible for the drainage which is why we have the compromise that if the property owner, or 
in this case the councilperson, provides the material, Public Works will provide the labor to replace the pipe and restore 
the driveway within the public right-of-way.  We will not be doing any work on the private property portion of the 
driveway. 
 
Jeffrey Brown, PE 
 

From: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:45 PM 
To: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov> 
Cc: Thieneman, Cindy L <Cindy.Thieneman@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: RE: D14's CIF120220PW14A Request 
 
Do you consider this project to be for Public Purpose since the driveway drains impact the main public drain? 
 

From: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:40 PM 
To: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov> 
Cc: Thieneman, Cindy L <Cindy.Thieneman@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: RE: D14's CIF120220PW14A Request 
 
That is correct 
 
Jeffrey Brown, PE 
 

From: Bell, LaTonya J. <LaTonya.Bell2@louisvilleky.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:37 PM 
To: Brown, Jeffrey E <Jeffrey.Brown@louisvilleky.gov> 
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Cc: Thieneman, Cindy L <Cindy.Thieneman@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: D14's CIF120220PW14A Request 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please confirm our conversation from this morning. If I misinterpreted any information please provide the correct 
information. Attached is the CIF request.  Again, thank you. 
 
The culvert replacement project (pipe and asphalt installation) will occur in a public right- of-way.  The public right-of-
way is located in the driveways at 4303, 4305, 4307 and 4311 Blevins Gap Road. D14 plans to appropriate $2,118.40 CIF 
funds for the project materials and Public Works will conduct the work. The ditch/drainage in the four driveways leads 
to a main public water drainage. 
 
Normally, if the pipe and asphalt needed to be replaced the residents would pay for the project materials and Public 
Works would perform the work.  
 
Thanks, 
 
LaTonya 
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